
Mr. Catamount 2018 

 

The  Class of 2018 will be hosting the Mr. Catamount pageant on March 10, 2018 at 

7:00PM in the Panther Creek Auditorium. This event serves as the Senior Class fundraiser 

which will fund the Class of 2018 gift to the school and support the Senior Class 

Picnic. Tickets are on sale through the OSP system (link) for $12 until Sunday, March 4th. 

Pre-sale ticket pick-up will take place on Friday, March 9th during SMART Lunch in the 

student courtyard. Pre-sale pick-up will also be available at check-in on the night of the 

event. Any remaining tickets will be on sale for $15 at the door.  
 

Mr. Catamount will also be collecting socks for donation to Note in the Pocket, a local non-

profit organization focused on providing clothing to impoverished and homeless 

children in Wake County. We will be collecting new pairs of socks from March 5th 

through March 9th in the student courtyard during lunch and during the night of the 

event. To increase our participation, there is a friendly competition among the Mr. 

Catamount contestants to collect the most sock donations in order to earn the title of Mr. 

Soxy.  
 

We hope you will all come out and support our Class of 2018 and cheer on your favorite 

Mr. Catamount contestants!  
 


